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Opinion Letters: What’s New and 
What’s Market
October 24, 2017

Association of Commercial Finance Attorneys
New York City, NYMember Marshall Grodner (Baton Rouge) gave a presentation at the meeting of the 
Association of Commercial Finance Attorneys in New York City on October 24, 2017 entitled “Opinion Letters: 
What’s New and What’s Market.”
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